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Attention: Mr. Bryan Batson

On January 1, 2019, a representative of the Georgia Public Service Commission Pipeline/Facilities Safety
Office conducted an investigation of a reported incident involving your natural gas system. The enclosed
inspection report numbered DL19-004 is provided for your information and file.

In conjunction with this inspection report, Staff has recommended the following enforcement(s):
Enforcement Action:
[] Notice of Probable Violation
Notice of Probable Violation with Proposed Civil Penalty
[ ] Notice of Amendment

Enforcement L etter:
(] Warning Letter

}Z] Letter of Concern
Enforcement Notification:

[[] Observed Issue

[ ] No Violation

Please note that unless specifically addressed in the attached report, any previously existing probable violations
were not addressed during this investigation, and no response is required for those items.

Please review and respond to this report in accordance with the attached Instructions for Responding to
Enforcement Actions, Enforcement Letters, and Notifications Issued by the Georgia Public Service Commission.
Please refer to Docket No. 42166 in your response.

Please let me know if there are any questions concerning this report at (404) 463-6526 or
michellet@psc.state.ga.us.

Thank you for your continuing contribution toward increased pipeline safety.

Sincerely,

Michelle L. Thebert
Director, Office of Pipeline Safety/Facilities Protection



